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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on the 

Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on Facebook when 

the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

 

TBD - Lunch Wagon @ Springfield Market  

TBD- Spirit of Springfield/Business of the Year Banquet 
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MOTHER’ DAY -MAY 10TH 

 

 
 

PLACE YOUR ORDER EARLY TO GET THE BEST 

SELECTION.  Springfield Floral  507-723-6764 

 

Patio plants 

 

Flowering house plants 

 

Succulents 

 

Fresh cut arrangements 

 

Chocolates 

 

Home Delivery  or curbside pickup 
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The Springfield Area Food Shelf has had to go thru some recent changes of 

operation because of the recent pandemic /COVID 19.  We must follow rules 

through Second Harvest/Minnesota Department of Health/Governor orders. 

Clients are able to get groceries thru the food shelf, but at this time we put the 

order together and clients pick it up at street side at the end of the side walk.  

Clients must call in to place orders.  If you come on Tuesday nights you can start to 

call in at 9am Tuesday throughout the day.  If you come Thursday morning than 

you must call in starting at 9am Wednesday throughout the day. The volunteer 

who takes the order will go through the food shelf while you are on the phone so 

you get what you request.  We make every attempt to have the same products 

that we had before the COVID 19 started.  The number to call to place your order 

is 507-227-7387.  If number is busy leave a message and someone will call you 

back to get order.  No clients are allowed in the food shelf and must stay outside 

the building at this time. 

We have also had a decrease number in volunteers working at the food shelf due 

to the COVID 19.  We have several volunteers that have some pre-existing health 

concerns so we do not want anyone to get sick so these individuals have chosen to 

not work at this time.   

The Food shelf mission statement is to provide food to the needy.  We also provide 

emergency food services to anyone who may need it.  I want to encourage 

individuals and families who currently have been laid off or lost their jobs to know 

that you are very welcome to come to the food shelf for groceries during this 

difficult time.  People who get sick and can’t work or afford groceries should also 

consider coming. Privacy is respected and confidential!  

Service Days are Tuesdays-5pm-7pm and Thursdays 9:30am-11:30am. Food Shelf 

is located at 804 East Rock Street (Schwanke Building) Springfield. 

Call Shari Koll at 507-227-0386 /507-723-6120 or Jan Schwanke at 507-227-7387 

should you have any questions. 
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